DAVAO EXTENSION OFFICE

The SEC-Davao Extension Office will be
closed to the public on 16 August 2024
(Friday), which has been declared as a
special non-working holiday in Davao City
In celebration of the Indigenous People's
Day during the Kadayawan Festival
(Presidential Proclamation No. 621).

Regular operations shall resume on
Monday, 19 August 2024.

For your information and guidance. Thank
youl.

'F @PhilippineSEC , @SEC_Philippines @ sec.gov.ph



